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A Chara  
 
I would like to invite your club to take part in the annual Éire Óg Sevens Tournament. This 
tournament has been running since 1971 a fact we are very proud of at Senior Level. This 
year we are including a specific Youth team 7’s tournament.  
 
 
We are hosting this event on Monday 02 May. Can you confirm if your club is interested in 
attending? If you can let us know if you are/ are not attending by 30 March 2016. This will help 
us plan a successful and fun day.  
 
 
If you are planning on staying in Oxford we will help you find a place to stay for the night.  
 
 
 Is mise le meas 
 
 Tommy Griffin 
 Eire Og Oxford Secretary 

       secretary.eireog.hertfordshire@gaa.ie 
        (0044) 0 7472456545 

 
 


